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No. 02/2012 

Comment on Comments 

August 22nd, 2012 
     

1. The National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission received a 
submission from ECTEL containing the Proposal for Assignment of Spectrum 
in the 700 MHz Band. 

 
2. A copy of the Consultation Document on the “Proposal for Assignment of 

Spectrum in the 700 MHz Band” is available on the ECTEL website 
(www.ectel.int) and copies can be made available upon request from the 
National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (NTRC).  

 
3. The Initial Comments period was set for Friday 20th July 2012 to Friday 3rd 

August 2012 and was subsequently extended to 10th August, then 17th 
August 2012. 

 
4. ECTEL received comments from: 

(a) LIME 
(b) Digicel 

 
5. These initial comments are hereto attached and ECTEL now invites comment 

on these comments. 

6. The Comment on Comments will now be set to run from Thursday 23rd 
August 2012 to Thursday 6th September 2012.   

7. Following the Comment on Comments period, the Directorate will take 
account of all comments received in determining how the Proposal for 
Assignment of Spectrum in the 700 MHz Band will be revised. 

 

8.  All responses to this Consultative Document should be written and sent by 
post, fax or email no later than 4:30 pm on Thursday 6th September 2012 to: - 



 
Managing Director  
ECTEL 
P.O. Box 1886 
Vide Boutielle 
CASTRIES 
St. Lucia 
Fax: 1-758-458-1698 

      Email: consultation@ectel.int 
 

Disclaimer 
This consultative document does not constitute legal, commercial or technical advice. 
The consultation is without prejudice to the legal position of ECTEL’s duties to provide 
advice and recommendations to the Ministers with responsibility for telecommunications 
and the National Telecommunications Regulatory Commissions. 
 
 
The following are the comments submitted during the initial consultation 

period: 

 
 
	
  


